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21st Century Customs Framework The 21st Century Customs Framework (21CCF) Task Force 

provides an opportunity for representatives from trade, industry, CBP and PGA’s to share inputs 

and perspectives on the 21CCF draft legislative concept.  Since the June COAC public meeting, 

the focus group has had two meetings, August 3-4 in Schaumburg, IL, and a virtual meeting on 

August 23, to continue the deep dive the proposed statute changes with CBP.  The focus group 

has reported out to the task force on the in-person meetings to obtain further feedback from the 

trade on viewpoints that should be shared with CBP.  Along with the in-person meetings, 

additional weekly meetings were held to review and further discuss the proposed regulatory 

changes to find consensus and alignment between the trade and CBP via the task force and focus 

groups.    The 21CCF Task Force may have recommendations at the public meeting. 

 

 

The 21CCF Task Force may have recommendations at the public meeting. If so, more 

information will be posted next week: September 6th-September 9th, 2022. 


